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1. Lucile Packard Children's Hospital at Stanford (LPCH) is seeking to employ one H-1B nonimmigrant worker and is filing a Labor Condition Application with the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor in compliance with regulatory requirements.
2. The position in which the H-1B worker will be employed is Programmer Analyst IV.
3. The wage range offered to the H-1B worker is from $130,812 to $211,224 per year.
4. The intended period of employment is from 03/24/2020 to 03/23/2023.
5. The H-1B worker will be employed at the following locations:
· LPCH’s offices at 4200 Bohannon Drive, 1st Floor, Menlo Park, CA 94025
· 202 Calvert Drive, Apt. 197, Cupertino, CA 95014
6. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at 4100 Bohannon Drive, Menlo Park, CA 94025.


“Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor.”
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